INVITATION

Dear SIPAZ Friends,

Three years ago the International Service for Peace (SIPAZ) expanded their work beyond Chiapas to include the Mexican states of Guerrero and Oaxaca. SIPAZ does not have teams in these states but through periodical visits and contact with our local counterparts, SIPAZ is able to inform the public (through our web page: http://www.sipaz.org/fini_eng.htm) about the human rights situation in these states. Monitoring events in Guerrero and Oaxaca has become increasingly important now that the Zapatista uprising has brought national and international attention to the region, which has led to a decrease in direct violence and has generated pressure on the Mexican government due to the political costs of state-sponsored repression and deaths. While the attention has been focused on Chiapas, in states like Guerrero, social organizations, peasant farmers, and indigenous peoples have also suffered threats, violence, and abuse linked to increased militarization with little or no denouncements, leaving doors open for impunity. 

Join the SIPAZ’s Guerrero Delegation

Traveling with SIPAZ to Guerrero will give you the opportunity to get to know Guerrero from the inside, the problems, local resistance processes, and the struggle of indigenous people for a life with justice and dignity. During our 7-day delegation, we will visit indigenous villages, ecologists, human rights defenders, and much more. Through this trip you will acquire a broader understanding of the problems and the human rights situation in Guerrero.

Highlights:

· Visit to the Community Police, an organization funded by the indigenous mep’haa peoples in 1995 as a response to the situation of insecurity, impunity, corruption, discrimination and the lack of attention given to denouncements made by the indigenous peoples of the zone.  You will learn about the restoring justice and re-education model used as the base for their justice system. 

· Visit those in opposition to La Parota, a hydroelectric dam project affecting 21 communities. La Parota is projected to be one of the largest dams in the world, causing flooding of 17,300 hectares of productive land. 

· Visit to highly militarized areas of the state.

· Visit to the Human Rights Center of Tlachinollan and talk with human rights defenders.

Who should participate:

SIPAZ invites members of its coalition or members of other grassroots organizations with interest in the problems of Guerrero and Mexico who will be able to follow-up on the human rights situation through such possibilities as:

- Reporting back to their organization on  their trip and what they learned.
- Writing an article on what they learned for their organizations's newsletter.

- Responding  to urgent actions put out by SIPAZ and other groups  and by encouraging others in their organization to do so.

- Encouraging their organization to actively follow human rights issues in Guerrero.
When: 2008 March 7- 14 

Costs: 750 USD (subject to change)

· Double-room accommodations; two meals per day; transportation to and from all programmed activities; guides and translators; a qualified trip leader; all program activities; and reading materials. 
· NOT INCLUDED is airfare, lunches, airport departure taxes, tips, and personal expenses.

· Single rooms are available for an additional $125.

For more information or subscription to the delegation mail to: info@sipaz.org

